

planningandbuilding@blacksburg.gov



MEMORANDUM

TO: Town Council

FROM: Planning Commission

DATE: November 3, 2022

SUBJECT: 2022 Comprehensive Plan Amendment – Preferred locations for high density

student housing and housekeeping items

* * * * * * *

On November 1, 2022, the Planning Commission held its public hearing on the 2022 Comprehensive Plan Amendment and forwards the amendment to Town Council with the following recommendation:

APPROVAL of the Comprehensive Plan Amendment regarding preferred locations for high density student housing and housekeeping items

For: Colley; Ford; Herbein; Jones; Kassoff; Walker

Against: Abstain:

Absent: Reinhart; Watson

In so recommending approval of this Comprehensive Plan Amendment, the Planning Commission finds the changes to be in conformity with the overall Comprehensive Plan and that it will effectively aid in the implementation of goals, objectives and policies of the Town's Comprehensive Plan.